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 "All facilities will be provided to foreign students without ruining the educational process" says EL-Magraby during his meeting with Moroccan and the Omani cultural attaché

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] Prof.Dr. Hussien Magraby, the acting University president stresses that all facilities will be provided to the foreign students from all Arab countries who are studying in Benha University on equal basis without ruining the educational process. This statement concurs with his meeting with prof.Dr. Mona Bent Moussa, the Omani cultural attaché' in Cairo.   
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